
Dear sirs

We are are the owners of 16 Andove Street Belrose and are in receipt of your letter dated 15 
June 2022 regarding the proposed development of the Belrose Bowling Club.

We whole heartedly support the development. We have never had any problems with noise of 
children playing on the green as there are many trees and surrounding the development that 
limit noise. Those trees also screen any activities on the green from neighbours.

We are home often as we work from home and do not hear a thing from the bowling club other 
than the garbage truck on garbage day.

We note that development has paid attention to the aesthetics of the area and blends into the 
surrounds. 

We hope that the development is approved and people can continue to recreate at that outdoor 
area as it provides a fantastic community space and service with very responsible 
management.

We have no objections to the development.

Kind regards
Sunil and Silke
Owners 16 Andove Street Belrose.

Sent: 27/06/2022 12:55:21 PM
Subject: DA2022/0932 Lot 2 DP 851739 146 Forest Way Belrose


